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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome to the end of our first full week of remote learning- thank you so much for bearing with us as we try and get 

organised.  

I totally understand that home learning is not ideal and that you all must be working so hard to get your heads around it 

all. Please be assured that we understand and are trying to come up with ideas that may help you. As always, if you need 

help or have any issues or questions please just contact school and I am happy to chat.  

We are trialling new maths and English remote learning programs (in some year groups) – doodle maths and doodle 

English. These allow for personalised tuition for children so that they can get on with activities with increasing 

independence. 

  

If we feel that the programs have the desired impact, we will look into purchasing the products for your children.  

As we move through the coming weeks, we are increasing our technology in school so that we can offer small group 

learning and social gatherings of children. We are very aware that the social side of school is so important and we are 

working to get things up and running to support your children maintain a relationship with classmates.  

Thank you for all of your support, 

Mrs Bradford 
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